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PA SERS Commits $150 million to Diversifying Assets Portfolio 

Reports Preliminary 2012 Performance; Increases CIO Compensation 
 
 

HARRISBURG – The Pennsylvania State Employees’ Retirement System meeting here today 
approved a $150 million commitment to a custom, event-driven equity investment within its 
new Diversifying Assets portfolio. 
 
The Board approved the $150 million commitment to Arden Asset Management LLC, to 
be funded by redirecting approximately $100 million in assets currently held by Arden in a 
legacy Absolute Return Strategies mandate and approximately $50 million cash.  
 
The move is another step toward the transition of the former Absolute Return Strategies 
program to the new Diversifying Assets program that has a target allocation of 12% (+/-
2%) of the total Fund.  The program’s low correlation of the underlying strategies to public 
capital markets provides significant diversification to the total Fund.  Diversification is 
achieved through long/short equity, global macro, managed futures, long/short credit and 
event-driven strategies as outlined in SERS 2012-2013 Strategic Investment Plan (pages 
31-33).  
 
In other business, SERS’ Chief Investment Officer, Anthony Clark, reported preliminary 
2012 investment returns.  
 
“While we are in the process of closing our books for the year, early estimates are showing 
that the total Fund earned approximately 12% net-of-fees on investments last year,” 
reported Clark.  “At that rate of return, performance appears to have well exceeded the 
Fund’s 7.5% target and investments added approximately $3 billion to the Fund.”   
 
Clark went on to say, “While it’s cautiously good news, it is important to evaluate this 
performance in the overall context of the system, which continues to have an unfunded 
liability in excess of $14 billion. We remain committed to implementing our strategic 
investment plan, reducing investment fees, and taking whatever other steps we can to 
ensure the long-term fiscal health of the system.” 
 
The Board voted to accept the Personnel Committee recommendation to grant an 8% pay 
increase to SERS CIO Anthony Clark, effective April 6, 2013.   
 
“Today’s news of an estimated 12% return is most welcome.  Clearly it’s not enough to get 
the commonwealth through its current fiscal crisis, but it is a help,” said SERS Chairman, 
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Nicholas J. Maiale.  “Mr. Clark’s leadership in developing and implementing a new strategic 
plan, carefully changing the direction of SERS’ investment portfolio, and reorganizing the 
staffing in the investment office had some bearing on this success. A recent Bloomberg 
article noted that, compared to his peers, Mr. Clark had been undervalued. Today’s step 
acknowledges the good work he has accomplished in a short time and seeks to bring his 
compensation closer to industry standards.”  

 
# # # 

 
SERS 2012-13 Strategic Investment Plan is available at www.SERS.state.pa.us, by clicking on 
“Investments” in the left-hand navigation.  
 
Read Bloomberg’s coverage at http://www.bloomberg.com/news/2012-12-13/texas-pension-
manager-paid-1-million-trails-peers-who-make-less.html. Chart below excerpted from print edition. 
 

 
 
About the Pennsylvania State Employees’ Retirement System 
Established in 1923, SERS is one of the nation’s oldest and largest retirement plans for public 
employees, with assets of approximately $25 billion and more than 228,000 members.   
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